
 

 

Dear students and families of Thorold Secondary School, 

The Ministry of Education has announced that learning will continue online for the rest of the 

semester. 

Below you will find the schedule for the rest of the semester: 

June 7 

Period 3 online 

June 8 

Period 4 online 

June 9 

Period 1 online 

June 10 

Period 2 online 

June 11 

Period 3 online 

June 14 

Period 4 online 

June 15 

Period 1 online 

June 16 

Period 2 online 

June 17 

Period 3 online 

June 18 

Period 4 online 

June 21 

Instructional 

Support - 

teachers will 

provide 

direction to 

individual 

students 

June 22 

Instructional 

Support - 

teachers will 

provide 

direction to 

individual 

students 

June 23 

Instructional 

Support - 

teachers will 

provide 

direction  to 

individual 

students 

June 24 

Instructional 

Support - 

teachers will 

provide 

direction  to 

individual 

students 

June 25 

 

For SSTC students, classes will continue in-person following the same bell times. 
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June 7 

Period 3 in 

person 

June 8 

Period 4 in 

person 

June 9 

Period 1 in 

person 

June 10 

Period 2 in person 

June 11 

Period 3 in 

person 

June 14 

Period 4 in 

person 

June 15 

Period 1 in 

person 

June 16 

Period 2 in 

person 

June 17 

Period 3 in person 

June 18 

Period 4 in 

person 

June 21 

Period 1 in 

person 

June 22 

Period 2  in 

person 

June 23 

Period 3 in 

person 

June 24 

Period 4 in person 

Last day of 

classes 

June 25 

 

With respect to graduation, we are awaiting further information from the Ministry of Education and 

Niagara Region Public Health. For graduating students, we will be sending out some additional 

information regarding grad gown pickups.  

 

More details will be sent out regarding the collection of school items that you have borrowed - 

musical instruments, Chromebooks, textbooks and other equipment. 

  

Culminating activities, completed over the last few weeks of the semester, can make 

up a significant portion of assessment. Students are reminded to access the supports 

in place to help them to achieve their credits. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Ferguson 

Karen Ferguson 

Principal, Thorold Secondary School. 

 


